
May 29th to June 2nd

Track and Field Wards

Aurora is taking over 120 students to the Bold Centre for Track this Tuesday!

Students should pick up a copy of the event schedule tomorrow at first break at

the front desk. Athletes will need to bring sunscreen, a hat, a water bottle and

bagged lunch. The Bold Centre will not be open for Aurora Track and Field

students and students will be expected to stay at the track. Spectators are

welcome!

School Council Meeting

Our school council will meet this Wednesday at 6:30. If you are unable to make

it in person you can join online at meet.google.com/cax-nmsr-rdz

Grade 6 Field Trip to Emergency Services Building

Grade 6’s visited emergency services to learn about forensics, careers in

emergency services and much more!

https://meet.google.com/cax-nmsr-rdz?hs=122&authuser=0


Important Dates

Track and Field Wards- May 30th

Track and Field Districts- June 6th


